
Union campaigns over threat to temporary 
workers

 Italy 

The FP CGIL union federation is running a campaign in opposition to government 
plans to slash temporary employment in the public sector. The campaign will 
include a day of strike action on 13 February and the focus of the protests is the so-
called Brunetta amendment that ostensibly sets out to reduce precarious 
employment in the public sector but whose immediate impact will be to make some 
60,000 workers redundant from next July.
Read more at > FP CGIL (IT)
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